Phone: (058) 68122



Ballynahemery, Cappagh, Co. Waterford.

26/3/51

Dear Bob

Anne had a baby girl last Monday all went well and so far is still going well. Your books arrived yesterday and are greatly appreciated, Anne immeadietly got stuck into The Long Horisons and is finding it very interesting. The other two I found very interesting and am looking forward to reading them.

The Spring trials are almost over now and I won one with Furl, but she knocked on the door at most of them and with a little more luck could have had a great Spring.I can not remember wheather I told you that Jennie had a phantom pregnancy or not, I have two litters at the moment, one by Captain out of Dot (S.Hailstone x M.Wish) the other by S. Rogue(S.Captain x Ruaros Jennie) x Moanruad Wish.If you wish to have one of these or wait for Jennie's next litter you are welcome.

My apologies for not sending the promiced article but things have been hectic and I just haven't had the time to finish it, but I will. I have written several articles for the Shooting News, an Irish publication and also for Fuglehunden a Norwegian magasine and am simply finding it difficult to apply myself.

Many thanks for your kind invitation back to do some hunting, I couldn't think of anything more pleasant. We really enjoyed our stay with you and I cannot thank you enough for organising it for us. It was a real pleasure to meet you and I do hope that we can get together some time in the near future, perhaps that long awaited trip to the old sod might be on the cards.

Well I had better do some work or I'll lose my good job, talk to you soon.

Kind Regards,

Kan

In join to have a look at The Reds in Denmark next week and - it The 25 Jubilee for the Siks . Let you know short I think when I get bank. What do you Think I my? C.